

Bullitt County Public Schools

1040 Highway 44 East Shepherdsville, Kentucky 40165 Phone: 502-869-8000 Fax: 502-543-3608 www.bullittschools.org

TO:

Dr. Jesse Bacon

FROM:

Dr. Tom Brillhart

DATE:

April 28, 2022

RE:

May Board Agenda Item

Architect Selection for 2022 BCPS Building Projects

After convening a committee consisting of the Director of Building and Grounds, Director of Finance, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, two board members and myself, I suggest you recommend to the Board of Education to engage Studio Kremer Architects, Inc. for the 2022 BCPS Building Project under terms consistent with the Request for Proposal which resulted in their submission and subject to review by Board Counsel.

Let me know should you have additional questions.